CONTACT REPORT

STATE WATER RESOURCES CONTROL BOARD
DIVISION OF WATER RIGHTS

-

From: L dsgy, Lompliance Unit
Contact:  Peter Sagues, agent for Vineyard Club ~ (707) 857-4175

Date: August 16, 2005
Re: A026224

Mr. Sagues called and asked about the inspection results, because when I conducted the
inspection I told him we would follow-up with a letter describing the results. 1told Mr. Sagues
we have not sent the letter yet because the Division is considering enforcement action due to
Vineyard Club’s violation of the requirement to maintain a measuring device to measure bypass
flow. 1suggested that he should proceed with correcting the violation. I also told him that a '
registered engineer should design the measuring device and certify that it is properly installed.
Mr. Sagues asked me to FAX a copy of the license to him and I did so.

Immediately foliowing the inspection on May 4, 2005, before I left the property, I had already
told Mr. Sagues that enforcement action was possible and that he needed to correct the
discrepancy as soon as possible. Therefore, in my opinion, I did not tell him anything in this
conversation that I had not already told him on May 4, 2005.
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